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• Dan & Jocelyn McFate 

• Nicholas & Emilee Frere 

• Ben & Kate Barudin 

• Brandon Nau 

• John & Jessica Austin 

• Jay & Ali Shellabarger 

• Andrew & Audrey Phelan 

Welcome June 

In s id e  th i s  

i s s u e :  

Notes from 

Steve 

2 

From the Pro 

Shop 

3 

From the 

Course 

4 

From the F&B 

Manager 

5 

Special 

Events 

6 

Ladies Bridge 7 

Just for fun 7 

From the Chef 8 

Sunday 

Brunches 

9 

Text Club 10 

Monthly      

Calendar 

11 

Movie Night 12 

Board & Staff 13 

Club             

Information 

14 

       Welcome New Members 

The Club Connection 

J u n e  2 0 2 0  I s s u e  2  

• Kevin Lloyd 

• Seth Shoemaker & Terrin Brown 

 

Jr Membership 

 Michael Henderson 

 Joshua Dieckman 

June will bring many changes to Geneva 

Golf & Country Club. The Covid-19         

restrictions/guidelines will limit some of 

our normal activities but please know that 

we will do whatever we can to open the 

Club up to our Members as much and as 

soon as possible. We will email changes as 

they occur so keep an eye on your email.  

Make sure to check out the enclosed flyer 

to learn more about our open air drive-in 

movie night coming on the 13th. 
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Notes from Steve 
 

As we all take time out of our busy day to thank all of the first 
responders who go out and risk their health and lives day after 
day to take care of us and keep us safe, I would like to thank all 
of you, our members, for continuing to support the club, our 
new staff, and your fellow Geneva members. These are not 
easy times, but we will get through them. Our team at Geneva 
Golf & C.C. and the Board of Directors will continue to do the 
right things to make sure we keep our members, guests, and 
employees safe while on club property. We will continue to    
follow the guidelines set by the CDC, federal, state, and local 
governments. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
The Geneva swimming pool at the time of this writing is tempo-
rarily closed due to the virus. We are patiently waiting to hear 
from the Governor if and when she will allow us to open. Please 
know we are just as anxious to begin as the members are. In 
the meantime, Kristyn Manjoine, Pool Manager, is working with 
the pool staff to gear up for swim lessons. Look for further infor-
mation to come. 
 
Geneva Social media has taken off! Make sure to Like our FB 
page. Please let us know if there is anything more you would 
like to hear from us!   
 
In the next few weeks, I will be sending out a state of Geneva as 
a result of the Coronavirus Pandemic. We will need all member 
support to tackle all the issues this pandemic has put on the 
club. My door is always open if you have any questions. We can 
and will come out of this. 
 
Men’s Member / Guest and Friday Night Couples will highlight 
the return of Geneva golf activities. Look for event information 
to come!  
 
Look forward to seeing you around the club. 
 
    —Steve Hutton, PGA General Manager 

Steve Hutton 
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From the Pro  Shop 
 

 

 

   Steve Hutton 

We would like to start our monthly newsletter with a big                 
Congratulations to the Muscatine High School Graduating Class of 
2020. The Golf Shop is very proud of you! Good luck, Muskies, in  
your future endeavors. 

Well, what a start to the summer. Golf is exploding even with a       
pandemic order issued. Awesome! Let's keep golf going. The golf 
course can handle all of the golf traffic you can put on it. June will be 
the start of Geneva golf events. It will be highlighted by Men's      
Member / Guest, and our NEW Friday Night Couples Golf. Make sure 
to check all of our media outlets to ensure nothing is going on that 
would interfere with you inviting guests or business associates to 
come out and enjoy your club. You can always give us a quick call as 
well. 

June 4th   Men's Interclub Match @ Short Hills CC  (need players) 

June 11th  Four Lady June Invitational.                                                            
 Call the golf shop to get your team signed up!                                                                       
 The field is limited to the first 36 teams. Just a few spots left. 

June 12th   Friday Night Couple's 5:30 pm Shotgun  

June 13th & 14th    Muscatine City Tournament @ Muscatine Muni (Good luck!) 

June 23rd    Men's Interclub here Sunnyside C.C. 1:00 pm (need players) 

June 23rd   Geneva Junior Golf Begins 9:00 am-Noon 

June 18th-20th    Men's Member / Guest  NEW DATE 

July 4th   Holiday Pin Events Golf course open all day! 

 

Father's Day Sale – June 3rd - 16th  All items 25% Off with gift wrapping! 

I need your help in filling up the Men's Interclub Matches, and let's show great 
support for our new couples' golf events!  

Member participation makes Geneva events awesome! 

See you on the course, 

        —Steve Hutton 
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From the Course     

 

 

 

 

Don Hassel 

 

We’ve been busy planting new  

flowers and a few bushes around 

the course and spraying for 

crabgrass, broadleaf and grub   

control. It’s that time of year when 

the rough areas grow like crazy. 

Luckily, we were able to purchase a 

new rough mower and have been 

putting it to good use. 

                   -Course Superintendent 
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From the Food & 

Beverage Manager 

I have just landed in Muscatine and am    

diving right in to learn everything I can about 

what the Club has to offer. My current focus 

is on re-evaluating the financial side of the 

food and beverage department so we can 

adjust our prices accordingly and in turn,  

extend that  savings onto our members. We 

will be planning more events as the Covid-

19 restrictions lighten up so look for more  

information on that soon. My #1 goal is to  

offer our members an all around better      

dining experience and I will be working with 

my crew to make that happen. If you have 

any suggestions or comments, please do not 

hesitate to contact me by calling the       

clubhouse @ 263-8942 or emailing me at             

jhuntington@genevacc.com 

                                       -Jim Huntington 

Jim            

Huntington 
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Special Events 

2020 at a glance 

March 6th– Pizza and Pasta Bar 

March 15th– St. Patrick's Day Brunch 

March 17th– March Madness Begins 

March 27th– Muscatine Charities Reverse Raffle 

April 10th– Office Closed, No Lunch Service 

April 11th– Kid’s Easter Party 

April 12th– Easter Brunch 

May 10th– Mother’s Day Brunch—cancelled 

May 14th– Wine Tasting Dinner 

June 11th– Ladies Invite 

June 13th—Open Air Movie Night 

June 18th-20th– Men’s Member Guest 

July 4th– Fourth of July Pool Party! 

August 13th– Ladies Invite 

August 15th– Family Fun Day 

September 13th– Grandparent’s Day Brunch 

October 30th– Kid’s Halloween Party 

November 15th– Thankful for YOU Brunch 

December 5th– Kid’s Christmas Party 

December 6th– Santa Brunch 

*All events are subject to change per COVID-19 mandated guidelines set by 

the Governor of  Iowa. 
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Geneva Ladies Bridge Club 

Hostess:  Norma Lewis 

Date:  *Friday, June 19th 

*Subject to Covid-19 mandated guidelines   

Price: $10.00 + tax 

Menu: 

Just for Fun  

Unscramble Me 

FLWOOL ORHUHGT    ARMRKE 

DLEOBU YBGEO     AGEEL 

ERENG       RAWD 

ARP        PLKNU 

FIHWF        KUERTY 

KHNUC       RIBEID 
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From the Chef 
 

Happy June!!!  We hope everyone 
had a good Memorial Day weekend. 
May went by so fast. We’re ready for 
some nice weather in hopes to get 
cooking outside on the grill. The 
kitchen has been working hard get-
ting the full menu back up and run-
ning. We are glad to see people are 
coming out with these crazy times 
the world is having right now. We 
can’t wait to be back in full force!! 
Have a safe and happy June!! 

                                      -Chef Laura 

Chef Laura 

Simmons 
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Sunday Brunch Schedule 

February 16th– Valentine’s Day  

 March 15th- St. Patrick’s Day—Cancelled  

April 12th- Easter—Cancelled     

May 10th– Mother’s Day—Cancelled 

June 21st– Father’s Day—Cancelled 

July 5th– Independence Day  

August 2nd– Back to School  

  September 13th– Grandparent’s Day  

October 11th– Welcome Fall  

November 15th– Thankful For You  

December 6th– Santa  

*All events are subject to change per COVID-19 mandated guidelines set by 

the Governor of  Iowa. 
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Have you signed up to join our new 

Text Club? 

We are excited to announce we have a new text club that will give 

us the ability to communicate with you directly. We will be able to 

send you text messages based on what you like to utilize our facility 

for.  

To join you would open a new text message 

and you would enter the phone number 

36000 and in the message portion you 

would enter one of the codes.  

After you send the text message you will  

get a response asking you to reply with the    

letter “Y”. Once you do that you have successfully joined the list! 

 

How do you know what text list to join: 
Phone     

Number: 

Text these 

codes to 36000 

 

If you want to receive text messages 

about golf & only golf you would join this 

list: 

36000 GGOLF 

If you want to receive text messages 

about entertainment, food, 

and  swimming pool you would join this 

list: 

36000 GSOCIAL 

 

If you want to receive text messages 

about golf, entertainment, food and   

swimming pool you would join this list: 
  

36000 GMEMBER 
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June 2020 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNES-

DAY 
THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

    1 
  

2 
 
 
 
 

3 4 
 

5 
 

6 

7 8 9 
 
 
 
 

10 
 
Bridge—
Lawhead 

11 
 
Ladies Invite 

12 13 

 
Open Air 
Movie Night 
7PM—11PM 

14 15 16 17 18 

 
Men’s  
Member/
Guest 

19 
 
Men’s  
Member/
Guest 
 
Ladies 
Bridge 

20 
Men’s  
Member/
Guest 
 
Private PM 
event—WL, 
WP, WD  

21 
 
 

22 23 
 

24 
 
Bridge—
Lawhead 

25 
 
Geneva 
Board  
Meeting  

26 
 

27 
 
Private Event 
in WL 11-2 

28 
 

29 
 

30    
 
 

  
 

  

*All events are subject to change per COVID-19 mandated guidelines set by 

the Governor of  Iowa. 
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Coming June 13th. 
Gate will open at 6:00 pm. 

Movie to begin at 9:00 pm 

There will be truck/van spots if you want to watch 

out of the back of your vehicle, car spots if you 

would rather stay in your car and of course blanket/

chair spots if you want to spread out a bit. 

The parking lot will be sectioned off so that each 

family can have a parking spot. The cost is $20 per 

spot and spots are limited so sign up as soon as you 

can by calling the office M-F from 8-4 or by sending 

an email to geneva@genevacc.com. 

We will have lots of food, drinks for all ages and of course have 

plenty of popcorn and candy for you to purchase. 

We are still in the planning stage so stay tuned for more              

information. 

We kindly ask that no outside food or beverages be brought in. 
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Geneva Board  
 

Butch Trumbull, President 

Larry Stewart, Vice President/House 

Gary Schmit, Treasurer 

Mike Eversmeyer, Secretary 

Jason Schillig, Greens & Course  

Adam Belcher, Golf 

Christina Soltwedel, Social  

Jennifer Nienhaus, Pool 

Whitney Phelps, Membership & Promotion  

Eric Thomsen, Controller   

Geneva Staff 

Steve Hutton, PGA General Manager 

Matt Dail, Asst. Golf Professional 

Don Hassel, Grounds Superintendent  

Clint Calkins, Asst. Superintendent  

Krista DeRiemacker, Office Manager 

Shanda Milder, Office Assistant 

Jim Huntington, Food & Beverage Manager 

Laura Simmons, Executive Chef 
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Hours Of Operation 

Front Office:  

Monday—Friday       8:00 am—4:00 pm 

 

Pro Shop: 

Monday        10:00 am—6:00 pm   

Tuesday—Friday       8:00 am—6:00 pm 

Saturday & Sunday      7:00 am—6:00 pm  
 

Grille 

Monday        CLOSED 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday & Sunday   11:00 am—3:00 pm 

Wednesday       11:00 am—9:00 pm 

Friday        11:00 am—6:00 pm 

 

Dining Room 

Tuesday—Saturday      5:30 pm—9:00 pm 

Contact Information 
 

Clubhouse:      (563)263-8942 

Fax:       (563) 263-5326 

Email:        geneva@genevacc.com 

 

Pro Shop      (563) 262-8894 

Email:        shutton@genevacc.com 

Or visit:        www.genevacc.com 


